
 

 

OFFICIAL 

7 May 2024 

 

Hello 

 

New Traffic Management Plan for our works on Waterport Road, Port Elliot  

In response to your feedback, a revised traffic management plan will be in place when works 

recommence on Waterport Road next Thursday 9 May.  

The new plan includes an earlier finish time to avoid the afternoon peak period.  

 

What you need to know 

• Our works will take place on Monday to Fridays, between 6.30 am – 2:30 pm 

• During this, Waterport Road will be closed and a detour in place (this route has not 

changed)  

• Traffic lights may be used along the detour to manage traffic 

• Traffic controllers will be stationed at Port Elliot Road and Tottenham Court Road to assist 

with: 

• queued traffic during the morning peak period   

• heavy vehicle movement as required 

• Work will not occur on weekends or public holidays unless advised in advance. 

 

Keeping you updated 

If you want to know more about these works, l encourage you to contact us. 

 Laura Jones or Julie Wagner  

 0481 396 565 or 0481 064 691 

  project@sawater.com.au  

No interruption to your water services is expected throughout these works. If there is a need to 

temporarily disrupt your service, we will let you know with a minimum of four business days’ 
notice.   

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we improve your water supply network. 

Kind Regards 

 

Laura Jones 

Stakeholder Engagement Advisor 

mailto:project@sawater.com.au

